
 

 

Summer Term 
 

It does not seem possible that we are in 
the final term of the year already. As the 
restrictions have eased significantly, we 
are now in a place when we are able to 

invite you into school.  
 

In a ‘normal’ year, you would have been 
invited to join us for numerous events 

throughout the year. We aim to put on a 
range of events at different times during 
the week and day in order to try and help 
you attend a few (or all) if you are able.  

 
Have a look carefully through this week’s 
newsletter to find out about some of the 
up-coming events starting with celebra-
tions for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  

 
We appreciate that you may not be able 
to attend all of the upcoming events, but 
we are looking forward to seeing you at 

hopefully some of them. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Kenilworth Castle 
 

Year 1 visited Kenilworth Castle on 
Wednesday this week to conclude 
their learning about ‘Turrets and 

Tiaras’. They learnt about some of 
the past residents of the castle and 

how it had changed over time. It 
was lovely to hear the children us-
ing the vocabulary that they had 
learnt over the previous weeks 

whilst describing the position of the 
portcullis and battlements and 
where the trebuchet may have 

been used. A huge ‘thank you’ to all 
the adults who helped make this a 

possibility. 
 

6th May 2022  

Reminder 
 

For PE, your child needs to wear navy or black joggers and 
top with a white t-shirt. 

We have a number of children who are still wearing highly 
coloured clothes. If you need assistance please speak to 
the office of your child’s teacher and they will be able to 

help you. 



 

 

Star Corner! 

 
This week’s winners are: 

 
**Star Writer**      **Star Problem Solver**           
          
Sealions   Ethan N  Sealions   Sienna W  
Lobsters   Gracie      Lobsters    Isobel 
Seahorses   Iyla May      Seahorses   Sienna L  
Starfish   Japneet  Starfish   Bella 
Turtle & Dolphin  Tyler   Turtle & Dolphin  Lorayah 
Octopus & Stingray Jack   Octopus & Stingray Amelia 
 
Congratulations for some amazing work! 
 
The following children have been awarded the Silver Cup. 

 
**Silver Cup** 

 
Sealions         Lisa                 
Lobsters              Ella         
Seahorses       Molly   
Starfish       Emilia   
Turtle & Dolphin      Penny   
Octopus & Stingray     Charlie-James    

Metcalf Multisports 
 

Metcalf Multisports will be running 
their popular holiday course in the 

May half term holiday from Monday 
30th May to Wednesday 1st June. 

Booking forms will be sent out as soon 
as we receive them. 

 
 

 Family Information  
Service Newsletter 

 
Please find below a link to this week’s 
Family Information Service Newsletter. 

 
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/

#inbox/
FMfcgzGpFgxgzpqWZTxjFrZcpsffwGrT 

Jubilee Competition 
 

Thank you for all your entries. We received some fabulous designs 
and raised £33 to go towards our Jubilee decorations. The             

competition will not have a winner but all entries will receive a small 
treat as a thank you for entering.  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Henry Hinde Infant School 
&  

Henry Hinde Junior School  
cordially invite you to their ‘Jubilee Picnic’.  

 
When: Friday 27th May 2022 

Where: Henry Hinde Junior School 
Timings: Gates will open at 12.15pm 

(for safeguarding reasons gates will be closed at 12.45pm) 
Additional Information: Parents/Carers are welcome to bring   

picnic blankets and a picnic. 
Children will be provided with a picnic. 

We will walk the children up to HHJS and will meet you there. 
You will be asked to sign in on arrival and your child will be 

signed across to your responsibility when you arrive. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you! 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sponsored Walk 
 

Join us from 2pm on Thursday 
16th June to help us raise money 
for our school. The children will 
be walking circuits of the school 
grounds and will need to come 
to school in their PE kits for the 
day. Bring your walking boots 

and sunhat! 
More details to follow soon. 
 
 

Sports’ Afternoon 
 

We will be holding our Sports’ Afternoon 
on Tuesday 5th July from 1.30pm. Come 
and watch your child compete in running 

and novelty races. There will also be a 
chance to join in with games and          

activities on the playground and even 
keep fit in the hall! 

There will be a toddlers and pre-school 
race and possibly an adults race, so 

please bring your trainers (at your own 
risk!) 

 
 

Year 2 Parents 
 
I can’t believe we are talking about this already, but please book Tuesday 19th July 

at 9.00am for the Year 2 Leavers’ Production. Bring your tissues, because you know 
you might just need them! This is only open to parents / carers of our Year 2        
children. No pre-school children will be admitted to ensure that the Year 2’s        

performance is not disturbed. If you are unable to make arrangements for your pre
-school child and would still like to attend, you may attend the dress rehearsal on 

Monday 18th July.  
 
 



 

 



 

 

 Friends 
News! 

We have lots of exciting plans for the coming months, if you would like 
to get involved with anything feel free to contact us on our Facebook 

page.  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/friendsofHHIS 

Next Meeting  

Our next meeting will be a joint meeting with the Junior School to   
discuss the Summer Fair. If you would like to come along and share 

any ideas you have, please do so. The meeting will be held on Tuesday 
10th of May at The Black Horse, start time 7.30pm.  

 
Some Important dates for your diary: 

 
May 13th – Krispie Kreme Event 

May 20th – Quiz Night  
June 25th – Summer Fair  

Rugby Lotto 
 

Don’t forget you buy your Rugby Lotto tick-
ets and support Friends of HHIS. Play for £1 
per week with 50p going directly to us. There 

are weekly cash prizes up for grabs.  
 

If you have already don’t forget to set your monthly Direct Debit and 
never miss a chance of winning. To buy your tickets simply go to 

www.rugbylotto.org/ and search for Friends of Henry Hinde Infant 
School, all proceeds will go to supporting our children at our school 

so please share this with family and friends. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/friendsofHHIS
http://www.rugbylotto.org/


 

 

Quiz Night  
 

We are holding a Quiz Night on Friday May 20th.  
It will be hosted by 2 amazing quiz masters. We will have a bar offering 

alcoholic & soft beverages as well as snacks.  
Booking are being taken on ParentMail and are £12 per team, teams are 
limited to 6 people. Book your teams place ASAP as we have a limited 

number of tables.  
This will be a cash only event.  



 

 

Krispie Crème 
 

Thank you to those who have ordered your doughnuts.  
Pre-ordered doughnuts will be sent home through classrooms on       

Friday the 13th of May.  
 

There will be single doughnuts available to purchase on the day in the 
playground from 3pm, cash only. 



 

 

Summer Fair  
 

We are excited to announce a joint summer fair with HHJS.  
Please save the date!  

We will be looking for bottle donations for the bottle tombola so if you 
have any bottles you no longer want, please keep us in mind. It can be 

anything from Shampoo to Champagne!   



 

 

Friends of HHIS are registered with Easyfundraising & 
Amazon Smile, so you can raise FREE donations for us 

when you do your everyday online shopping. 
 

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
friendsofhenryhinde/?invite=9LOUQK&referral-

campaign=c2s 
 
All you have to do is find the retailer you want to shop 

with on the Easyfundraising website or App, shop as 
usual and the retailer will donate to us when you make a 

purchase – at no extra cost to you! 
 

To use AmazonSmile, simply 
click on the link or activate 
AmazonSmile in the Amazon 
Shopping app on your iOS or 

Android phone within the 
 Settings or Programmes & 
Features menu. On your web 
browser, you can add a book-

mark to make it even easier. 
 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1102932-0 

https://deu01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fcauses%2Ffriendsofhenryhinde%2F%3Finvite%3D9LOUQK%26referral-campaign%3Dc2s&data=04%7C01%7Cmichelle.clarke%40siemens-energy.com%7Cbf957d7bdb3240abda1b08d91abfc361%7
https://deu01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fcauses%2Ffriendsofhenryhinde%2F%3Finvite%3D9LOUQK%26referral-campaign%3Dc2s&data=04%7C01%7Cmichelle.clarke%40siemens-energy.com%7Cbf957d7bdb3240abda1b08d91abfc361%7
https://deu01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fcauses%2Ffriendsofhenryhinde%2F%3Finvite%3D9LOUQK%26referral-campaign%3Dc2s&data=04%7C01%7Cmichelle.clarke%40siemens-energy.com%7Cbf957d7bdb3240abda1b08d91abfc361%7
https://deu01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.co.uk%2Fch%2F1102932-0&data=04%7C01%7Cmichelle.clarke%40siemens-energy.com%7Cbf957d7bdb3240abda1b08d91abfc361%7C254ba93e1f6f48f390e6e2766664b477%7C1%7C0%7C637570233180827319%7CUnkn

